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Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Community & Fiscal Projects 

TO: 

THRU: 

FROM: 

DATE: 

RE: 

MEMORANDUM 

Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

Charlie Pierce, Mayor CP 

Rachel Chaffee, Community & Fiscal Projects Manager n, 
March 24, 2022 

Resolution 2022- 021.. , Supporting Inclusion of Continuous Lighting for 
the Sterling Highway Safety Corridor Improvements MP 82.5-94 Project 
and the Kenai Spur Highway Rehabilitation Project (Mayor) 

This resolution supports the State of Alaska Department of Transportation and 
Public Facilities' (DOT&PF) modification of road improvement projects for the 
Sterling Highway Safety Corridor (MP 82.5 - 94) and the Kenai Spur Highway 
Rehabilitation Project to include installation of continuous lighting . 

The DOT &PF is seeking support from the Kenai Peninsula Borough to modify its 
safety corridor initiative. This requirement is needed in order to util ize funding to 
expand their projects to provide increased visibility for the projects through 
continuous lighting along the roadways. The Sterling Highway Safety Corridor 
initiative was initial ly supported in resolution 2012-038. 

The DOT&PF has concluded that adding the continuous lighting will increase the 
safety of the improvement projects ' corridors for all Borough residents and visitors . 

The modification requires no funding or other action on the part of the Kenai 
Peninsula Borough . 

Your support of this resolution is appreciated . 


